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EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

 
PATRICIA BELDEN 

Health Services – Assistant Director of Public Health 
It is with pleasure that to announce Patricia Belden, Assistant Director of Public Health, as 
employee of the month.  Pat has been with the agency since 1990 and has demonstrated passion, 
dedication, leadership, and professionalism throughout her time with us.  During these 
unprecedented times, Pat has gone above and beyond each and every day to meet the needs of 
the residents of Warren County.  She has worked tirelessly with state, regional and local 
stakeholders on Warren County’s response.  From early on in the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
mindset has been “we stay until the work is done,” which meant working from early morning 
hours until well into the evening to ensure that we as a County are on top of all of the aspects of 
the COVID-19 response and we are grateful for the effort.  Whether it was putting in place a 
local Contact Tracing Team, establishing COVID-19 testing, public education, and most recently 
Vaccine Administration, we are fortunate to have Pat among us leading the charge.  Her 
knowledge, experience, and efforts have contributed to the success of Warren County’s response 
to the pandemic.  She has been and continues to be an inspiration for staff, leading them through 
each and every day.  


